
CONTACT LENS POLICY

In order to receive contact lenses, a contact lens fitting and evaluation must be done in addition to the
comprehensive eye exam. This is a separate fee that is charged to patients and is billed separately with
insurances. Most health care plans will not cover the cost of the contact lens evaluation so patients will
be required to pay at the time of service. An evaluation fee will be charged regardless of the outcome.
An itemized receipt may be requested for personal filling.

For disposable soft contact lenses, the fitting and evaluation typically includes one trial pair of contact
lenses. This includes a follow-up visit within 14 days after receiving the contacts. Other unusual
circumstances may result in an additional charge. Once the follow-up is completed and the doctor has
approved the fit of the contact and the health of the eye with the contact lens, the contacts may be
ordered or the prescription can be released.
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